
FERNANDO ELE TA_ A. 
PRESIDENTE 

CIRCUITO RPC 
APARTADO 1795 
PANAMA, R.OE P. 

January 12th, 1955 

Mr, Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. No. 2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 
U. S. A. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

It is with pleasure that I answer your kind 
report of December 29th in which you establish 
having heard our programs on the broadcast fre- 
quency of 605 Kcs. 

Having checked our programming against your 
report, and finding it in perfect order, I am glad 
to certify that you have, indeed, received our 
signal clear enough to have provided us with a 
most detailed and complete report. 

Hoping to have the pleasure of your visit 
in the near future, I take this opportunity to 
wish you and yours a Happy 1955. 

Fernando Eleta 
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